

Martha Boyd Steward 1916 - 2004

Martha Boyd Steward

Dec 16, 1916 - Apr 23, 2004 AAFA #0387

Martha Boyd Steward

STEWARD, MARTHA BOYD, 87, a homemaker, died Friday, April 23, 2004. She is Survived by her husband, Dr. W.D. Steward, A memorial service will be at 2:30PM EDT Monday at The Parry Center at Westminster Oaks. Burial will be at 3PM EDT Tuesday at Greenwood Cemetery in Orlando. Family will receive friends after the service at The Parry Center. Memorial contri-butions may be made to Prison Fellowship. P.O. Box 1550, Merrifield, VA 22115-1550, or a favorite charity. She was a native of Bridgeport, AL, a 1936 graduate of the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga and

a member of Alpha Delta Pi Sorority. She received her medical technologist training from Baroness Erlanger Hospital, Chattanooga. She was past president of the Florida Medical Association Alliance: a life member and past president of the Orange County Medical Association Alliance; Orlando, past president of the Young Women's Community Club, Orlando, member of the Rosalind Club, Orlando and member of the ADPI Alumni Association, Orlando-Winter Park and Tallahassee. She was also active in teaching Sunday school in Orlando, Marianna

and Tallahassee, was director of Christian Education for five vears at First Presbyterian Church, Marianna, and was a librarian for ten years at Fellowship Presbyterian Church, Tallahassee. Other survivors include two daughters, Frances Jouett Bryan of Boone, NC, and Martha Dean Brewton of Wilmington, NC; a son, Boyd Gunter Steward of Potomac, MD; six grandchildren; and five great-grandchildren. **CULLEY'S** MEADOWWOOD FUNERAL HOME.

Published in the Orlando Sentinel on 4/25/2004.

Martha Boyd Steward

Martha Boyd Steward, 87, a homemaker, died Friday, April 23, 2004. She is survived by her husband, Dr. W.D. Steward. A memorial service will be at 2:30 p.m. EDT Monday at The Parry Center at Westminster Oaks. Burial will be at 3 p.m. EDT Tuesday at Greenwood Cemetery in Orlando. Family will receive friends after the service at The Parry Center. Memorial contributions may be made to Prison Fellowship, P.O. Box 1550, Merrifield, VA 22116-1550, or a favorite charity. She was a native of Bridgeport, Ala., a 1936 graduate of the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga and a member of Alpha Delta Pi Sorority. She received her medical technologist training from Baroness Erlanger Hospital, Chattanooga. She was past president of the Florida Medical Association Alliance; a life member and past president of the Orange County Medical Association Alliance; Orlando, past president of the Young Women's Community Club, Orlando, member of the Rosalind Club, Orlando and member of the ADPI Alumni Association, Orlando-Winter Park and Tallahassee. She was also active in teaching Sunday school in Orlando, Marianna and Tallahassee, was director of Christian Education for five years at First Presbyterian Church, Marianna, and was a librarian for 10 years at Fellowship Presbyterian Church, Tallahassee. Other survivors include two daughters, Frances Jouett Bryan of Boone, N.C., and Martha Dean Brewton of Wilmington, N.C.; a son, Boyd Gunter Steward of Potomac, Md.; six grandchildren; and five great-grandchildren.

Published in the Tallahassee Democrat on 4/24/2004.

Dear Mrs. allowd,

On behalf of Dear Steward and our entire

Jamily I would like to Thank you for your

note east after Mothe's death. The oupput

of friends and family at a time like This

is so important, Just knowing That others are

Thinking of you and praying for you is a source

of strength. Thenk you again.

Deen Steward and familie. Belse brewton

W. Dean Steward, M. D., F.A.C.P.

4156 Covenant Lane Tallahassee, FL 32308 phone: 850-878-8207 e mail: wdest@worldnet.att.net

May 28, 2004

Mrs. Earline Alford 427 Wheatridge Mesquite, TX 75150

Re: Martha B. Steward. Dec.

Dear Mrs. Alford:

Gil suggested that I write and send you a copy of my wife's obituary and a fairly recent picture for your records.

Enclosed you will find both..

Wafear Steward

Sincerely yours,

W. Dean Steward



ica and most or the Carmon an, conduct anti-drug and anti-terrorism activities and respond to hot spots such as Haiti.

At a ceremony known as "flag breaking," Rear Adm. Vinson E. Smith officially moved his command from Roosevelt Roads, Puerto Rico, to this sprawling base, which is home to some of the ships that participate in missions under his command.

Smith's boss, Army Gen. James T. Hill, the commander of U.S. military's Southern Command in Miami, said moving the unit to Mayport will increase the efficiency of Southcom.

"I believe the future security and stability of Latin America, the Caribbean and United States, now more than ever, link The new command brings 60 staff members to Mayport, including 20 to 30 civilian jobs.

Roosevelt Roads was the last Navy base in Puerto Rico and had been the staging area for U.S. intervention from Grenada to Haiti. It fell into disuse when the military gave up its prized training area on the island of Vieques following a 1999 bombing accident that killed a civilian guard.

Last year, the Navy decided to close the base in the face of sustained protests. It moved most of its training to the mainland United States, including Florida.

In recent months, the Navy has moved out thousands of troops, along with bombs, torpedoes and other supplies from Puerto Rico. Martha Boyd Steward Martha Boyd Steward, 87, a homemaker, died Friday, April 23, 2004. She is survived by her husband, Dr.

W.D. Steward.

A memorial service will be at 2:30 p.m. EDT Monday at The Parry Center at Westminster Oaks. Burial will be at 3 p.m. EDT Tuesday at Greenwood Cemetery in Orlando. Family will receive friends after the service at The Parry Center. Memorial contributions may be made to Prison Fellowship, P.O. Box 1550, Merrifield, VA 22116-1550, or a favorite charity.

She was a native of Bridgeport, Ala., a 1936 graduate of the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga and a member of Alpha Delta Pi Sorority. She received her medical technologist training from Baroness Erlanger Hospital, Chattanooga. She was past president of the Florida Medical Association Alliance; a life member and past president of the Orange County Medical Association Alliance; Orlando, past president of the Young Women's Community Club, Orlando, member of the Rosalind Club, Orlando and member of the ADPI Alumni Association, Orlando-Winter Park and Tallahassee. She was also active in teaching Sunday school in Orlando, Marianna and Tallahassee, was director of Christian Education for five years at First Presbyterian Church, Marianna, and was a librarian for 10 years at Fellowship Presbyterian Church, Tallahassee.

Other survivors include two daughters, Frances Jouett Bryan of Boone, N.C., and Martha Dean Brewton of Wilmington, N.C.; a son, Boyd Gunter Steward of Potomac, Md.; six grandchildren; and five great-grandchildren.

Culley's MeadowWood Funeral Home



